

August 19, 2019

City of Burnaby Traffic Safety Committee 4949 Canada Way Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Re: School Traffic Calming

A Trustee report was provided at the June 19, 2019 Building and Grounds Committee meeting pertaining to the City of Burnaby initiative to install speed bumps on streets surrounding community parks. The Board considered this initiative and passed the following motion:

That the Board of Education write a letter to the City of Burnaby Traffic Safety Committee requesting an opportunity to discuss both the provision of speed bumps around all school sites and the extension of the hours of the 30 km/ hour speed limit.

In many cases, community parks adjoin our school sites. However, there are school sites that will not be included in the City of Burnaby initiative, which the Board believes should be reviewed. Additionally, we would like to request the Traffic Safety Committee to consider the time when school zones are in effect as many of our schools run community programs that extend beyond 5:00 pm.

The Board is requesting an opportunity to present to the Committee at the September 04, 2019 meeting.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact the writer.

Yours truly,

Russell A. Horswill, DBA Secretary Treasurer

Cc Gary '

Gary Wong, Chair Bill Brassington, Trustee

Gina Niccoli-Moen, Superintendent